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20 January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
As I promised, we are constantly reviewing our practices and processes for online learning.  We have 
a number of GCSE subjects for which neither Oak National Academy nor Greenshaw Learning Trust 
have designed an online curriculum. In consultation with Subject Leads, we have been able to identify 
subjects that need a weekly tutorial with their Year 9 classes to clarify misconceptions and deliver new 
material. In addition to this weekly live tutorial, students will continue to have learning set via Show 
My Homework. 
 
We will aim for this weekly tutorial to start on Monday 25 January. This is Week B on your child’s 
timetable. Please see the overview of subject delivery below. 
 

Week A P1 P2 P3 P4 P5 P6 

Monday 3D Design 
SMc 
 

  Sport 9.4 
EJF 

 Sport 9.6 
EJF 

Tuesday Psych RB 
Drama JPe 
 

   D&T 
AHG 
OE 
EHi 

 

Wednesday   Engineering 
MD 
Dance AL 

   

Thursday    Music DM 
Child Dev 
TCo 

  

   

Week B P1 P2 P3 P4 P5 P6 

Monday Child Dev 
TCo 
Sport 9.6 
EJF 

  Sport 9.4 
EJF 

  

Tuesday Psych RB 
Drama JPe 

D&T 
AHG 
OE 
EHi 
 

    

Wednesday  Engineering 
MD 
Dance AL 

 3D Design 
SMc 

  

Friday Music DM 
 

  
 
 

   

 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/


 
 
 
 

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS     Tel. 01202 528554 

www.thebourneacademy.com     admin@thebourneacademy.com 
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 

Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

If your child is struggling in-between their live tutorials, for whatever reason, they must communicate 
directly with their teacher. They can do this via the chat button in Microsoft Teams, the ‘Add a 
Comment’ button on Show My Homework or through our normal Academy communication 
procedures. All guides for using Microsoft Teams can be found here The Bourne Academy - Remote & 
Home learning 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
 

http://www.thebourneacademy.com/
mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
https://www.thebourneacademy.com/page/?title=Remote+%26amp%3B+Home+learning&pid=92
https://www.thebourneacademy.com/page/?title=Remote+%26amp%3B+Home+learning&pid=92

